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February 2021 
 
 
End of Sale Notice – Sonosite PowerPack 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
It is our goal, and responsibility, to ensure that you receive timely updates about Sonosite products.  
 
We wish to inform our customers of the retirement of the Sonosite PowerPack accessory; a streamlined 
external battery pack. With the ability to double a system’s battery life, PowerPack helps clinicians to 
see more patients on a single battery charge.  
 
Orders will be accepted until the date listed below, while inventory remains: 
  

Sonosite PowerPack August 31, 2021 
 
Service support for this accessory will continue to be provided until the date listed below: 
 

Sonosite PowerPack February 28, 2023 
 
Due to the limited supply of spare parts available now that we are retiring the Sonosite PowerPack, the 
purchase of spare parts, including batteries is limited to individual service events, and stocking orders 
for parts can no longer be accepted. If you have any questions regarding these limitations, or about 
service support for the Sonosite PowerPack, please contact your local Technical Support Team  
at 877-657-8118 or ffss-service@fujifilm.com. 
 
To find out more about Sonosite products and/or product retirement information, please contact your 
local FUJIFILM Sonosite Representative or visit us at www.sonosite.com. 
 
We sincerely thank you for your continued support and look forward to serving you in the years to 
come. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Richard Mander 
Director of Product Management 
FUJIFILM Sonosite, Inc. 
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